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Christmas In the Park   

 

By: Natalie Chirico  

Christmas in the Park is a tradition that people do during the holidays. They drive 

their car through the park and look at all the beautiful lights. Sometimes the park 

owner puts new lights up every year. Christmas in the Park starts November 23rd 

and ends December 31st. While you are looking at the beautiful view, you can also 

listen to music on the parks Christmas radio station. Christmas in the Park ends at 

10:00 every night during the holidays. The most popular light show is the swans 

that are new this year in 2018. Many people that visit Christmas in the Park take 

pictures in front of the beautiful lights. At the museum, Santa is there so you can 

get treats, and tell him what you want for Christmas. 



Movie Review 

By: Andrew Conley 

The Grinch movie is rated PG.  the Grinch is based on a book by Doctor 

Seuss. Illumination Entertainment and Universal Studios are the makers/ di-

rectors of the Grinch movie. As you know, if youôve seen the older Grinch 

movies, a green grouch, who hates Christmas, is planning to steal Christmas 

from the whoôs of Whoville. The Grinch movie plays on November 9. Even 

though the Grinch comes out later this month, it doesn't mean you canôt go 

watch it in theaters. 
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Have you ever went hunting? It is a fun. Deer hunting season starts on Sept 29 and con-

tinues until Dec 31 2018 with a bow or cross bow. Do not forget to get a hunting license 

if you want to hunt. Trapping costs $162.Also do not forget to bundle up if you go hunt-

ing; it can get cold. You can get a warm hunting jacket for $159.If you hunt often, you 

might want to get a deer feeder to lure deer to you. If you want a deer feeder, they range 

from $200 to $500. You may also want a tree stand, that way the deer do not see you. 


